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CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Re: Homeowners 2000 Policy Program 
 

By Circular Letter P-04-4 dated March 3, 2004, this Bureau 
announced that the effective date of the HO 2000 Policy Program 
may be delayed until November 1, 2004.  On March 5, 2004 the 
Department of Insurance disapproved the filing. 
 
We will continue to negotiate with the Department of Insurance on 
behalf of the member companies and when the Homeowners 2000 
Policy Program is approved, we will advise as to the appropriate 
effective date. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
F. Timothy Lucas 
 
Personal Lines Manager 
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